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VIA EMAIL AND FIRST-CLASS MAIL  
 
April 14, 2020 
 

 

 
 
RE: Letter of Response for Grievance #3324 filed on August 20, 2019 
 
Dear   
 
This letter serves as DC Public Schools (DCPS) written response to concerns you brought to the attention 
of the DCPS Comprehensive Alternative Resolution and Equity (CARE) team on August 20, 2019. 
Specifically, you raised concerns regarding your students’ retention. The concerns you shared are 
important to DCPS but fall outside the jurisdiction of this office. However, your concerns have been 
addressed by DCPS. On  Instructional Superintendent  sent you a letter 
approving your appeal request and stated that both of your students were promoted to the next grade 
level. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at dcps.care@dc.gov or 
202.442.5405.  Thank you for contacting us. 
 
Regards,   
  
  
Anitra Allen, Director CARE  
 
Cc: Principal   
Instructional Superintendent  




